
May 19, 2020 

JOM IEC MEETINGS 

-- Due to 
COVID-19 health/safety concerns, 
JOM Indian Education Committee 

meetings are not open to the public. 
Currently, the meetings will be 

conducted via internet web video 
conferencing utilizing ZOOM 

Meetings. There are limitations on 
ZOOM therefore, the meetings will 

not be available to the public. 
Meeting Minutes will be made 

available. 
 

Thank you and  

Stay Safe! 


